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August 10, 2020 

 
VIA E-FILE (IBFS) 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attn: International Bureau 

Re: Ignition Wireless, LLC 
Discontinuance of International Section 214 Authorization  

 ITC-214-20151210-00301 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch,   
 
 By this letter, Ignition Wireless, LLC (“Ignition” or the “Company”) hereby respectfully 
requests to discontinue its International Section 214 Authorization granted on January 1, 2016 in 
File No. ITC-214-20151210-00301.   

 The Company asserts that there are no customers whose service would be impacted by this 
discontinuance and is not currently marketing services. We respectfully request this 
discontinuance be effective upon filing of this letter.   

 If you have any questions or require additional information please contact me directly at 
(770) 232-9200 or info@telecomcounsel.com. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
s/ Lance Steinhart 
 
Lance J.M. Steinhart, Esq. 
Managing Attorney 
Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 
Attorneys for Ignition Wireless, LLC 

 
 
cc: Jay Powers 


